
 

 

SCHOOLS (NJC) 
2025/26 PAY CLAIM SURVEY 

 

Now that the NJC Pay Offer for 2024/25 has been accepted, 
GMB is starting to consult our members on their aspirations 
for the next pay round. 

Complete the survey today and help inform what 
should be in next year’s pay claim 

Don’t miss this chance to 
HAVE YOUR SAY ON YOUR PAY 

Not a GMB member? Join today – www.gmb.org.uk/join  
Want information about being a GMB Rep in your workplace? 

Email schools@gmb.org.uk 


